
 

Dear Customers,

We are now almost halfway through the year, and we wanted to update you about our business

across Southampton. Covid 19 has almost cocooned everyone’s life. But hopefully, there is light at the

end of this tunnel. Our care teams have worked relentlessly. These last 20 months the carers had to

accept that they could not unwind with their friends or families abroad or even in England for a

staycation. It has been tiring for all of us. However, we must have faith in the vaccination programme,

and we hope that this autumn there will be no third wave. 

Our teams have been brilliant with accepting the vaccination. More than 80% of our staff have had

their dose. We carry on with our weekly testing and we demand the care staff to continue to be

cautious and vigilant. There is a huge demand for live-in carers at the moment, and we want to do our

best to keep the elderly in their own homes for as long as they can.

We hope that we can start reaching out again to our carers with face-to-face gatherings, team

building events, but also with getting customer outings organised, and hopefully well-being activities

for all of you to come out and have some fun.

We hope that you will enjoy our community newsletter with lots of interesting updates and fun facts.

Happy reading,

Hugo and Bernadette Mills

Managing Directors 

Portsmouth Customer Newsletter
June 2021

Bluebird Care Portsmouth
Harbourgate, North Office Unit 2, Southampton Rd, Portsmouth PO6 4BQ
02392 006 218
portsmouth@bluebirdcare.co.uk
www.bluebirdcare.co.uk/portsmouth



On a bit of a sadder note, Hugo and myself had to say

goodbye to our little furry friend, Pete the dog. Some of you

have met him in the past during our Well-being sessions. He

was with our family for 15 years. We had him from a very

young age as a puppy. Pete was of the “Heinz” variety. Strong

and healthy till the very end. For us, his departure marks a bit

of an end of an era as our children are also flying the nest. He

will be missed. Who knows, maybe in time we might see

another dog in our Bluebird Care family. 

Sunflower competition is going strong and slightly competitive within our branches!

We thank you all for contributing to our first-ever sunflower competition. We launched this initially

in April to encourage the young and old to grow from seeds into a giant sunflower. Customers,

office staff, and their family members were all participating. The idea is to grow the flowers till the

end of July and then we will measure the sunflower heads. We have already seen some great

results. We are looking forward to announcing a winner in early August. We raised about £100

between the two branches and Bluebird Care has topped the money up with an extra £200, so we

can give Portsmouth Food bank £150. 

Pete the Bluebird Care dog

Sunflower Competition

Meet our RGN nurse

At bluebird Care, we are committed to providing outstanding care.

Cathy has recently joined our teams to support us in more complex

care needs. We want to support people to remain at home, and with

Cathy's exntensive knowledge and skills from over 20 years

experience in nursing, shes helping us make this possible.



Bluebird Care and our care staff had so much

fun preparing and serving high tea to our

customers across all our branches. Normally we

hold a Tea dance, however, due to Covid we

thought this was the next best thing. Our carers

took time from their day to reminisce with our

customers and enjoy themselves in aid of

Dementia Action Week. The carers set up the

tables with sandwiches, scones, jam and tea. We

were overwhelmed with the generosity from our

local members of the community and our staff.

We had donations from our customers and

carers, lots of delicious treats!

We are all so please with the support we have

had and how much the customers enjoyed this.

It is so great to be able to do activities again.

Kathryn, one of our ladies in the marketing

department started her initiative of

participating in the 8km memory walk in

Southampton on the 19th of September for

Alzheimer's Society with her dog. Bernadette

the managing director will join her.

We hope that more people will join the two

and raise a minimum of £160 per person

where all proceeds will be donated to the

Alzheimer’s society. If you would like to

donate, please ask one of your carers for

more information or you can donate with this

link:

https://bit.ly/3vsJJY2 

High tea sparkle for our customer's during Dementia Week

Walking for dementia in September



For our bird watchers and animal lovers, we

thought we wanted to focus in this newsletter

on hedgehogs. On the last day of May, we had

Garden Wildlife Week. . It is such a lovely thing

to enjoy the wildlife, feed the birds, and watch

the hedgehogs. Here are some top tips to

make your garden a hedgehog-friendly place!

Fun in your garden!

Making a small hole in your fence or gate (only

around 6 inches) can create a path for

hedgehogs to travel through your

neighbourhood. Hedgehogs normally travel

around 2 miles each night looking for friends or

water and food.

Linking your garden with your

neighbour.

Creating a wildlife corner. 
Let your plants become overgrown. By letting your plants do what they like, can create a

perfect place for hedgehogs to nest in the winter.

Make your pond a safe place

Many hedgehogs sadly drown each year from falling in ponds and not being able to get out

again. Placing bricks acting like steps in your pond can provide a safe exit route for hedgehogs if

they do fall in.

Dealing with netting

Having netting in your garden over plants and ponds can be very dangerous for hedgehogs.

Check your netting regularly or position it in a way that might be less harmful to them.

Providing food and water

Providing food and water. Hedgehogs do not like milk and bread, it can actually make them

very ill. Hedgehogs do enjoy cat or dog food, however not fish flavoured. They also enjoy

mealworms.

Do not use chemicals unless you have to 

This can be bad for hedgehogs if they ingest them.

Hedgehogs are on the decline with only 1 million left in the UK. If you would like some help with

setting up your garden to invite the hedgehogs in, ask one of our carers. 



All our offices will be closed due to corporate team event. If you want to
make changes to your schedules, please contact
Southampton@bluebirdcare.co.uk 

Week 8th-13th June - Carers Week
19th September - Memory walk for Alzheimer's Society

Meet our team!

Dates to keep in your diary

10th June - Corporate Day
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